
Sustainable Timber Tasmania - Responses to Inquiries 

Dr WOODRUFF question to MINISTER for BUSINESS, INDUSTRY and RESOURCES 

My constituent, Michelle, has contacted Sustainable Timbers Tasmania several times 
over the last six weeks seeking information about the proposed logging coupes that are 
on their latest three-year plan and particularly about coupes that are marked to be 
logged in 2024. She received one reply after her initial email asking that she supply more 
information. She replied providing answers to STT's questions but has not had a 
responding email since, despite resending her questions each week. 

Feedback on their annual logging plan is part of commitment to engaging with local 
stakeholders. Why has Sustainable Timbers Tasmania not provided the information 
Michelle requested or acknowledged receipt of her subsequent emails? 


